
NORWICH UNIVERSITY HARMON WALL

Rules and Regulations 
(Revised June 2018)

The following Rules and Regulations have been adopted  
by the Norwich University Memorial Wall Association  
on August 11, 2017. The purpose is to more clearly define 
the criteria for inclusion on the Wall described in the  
By-Laws of the Wall Association and to clarify the 
application process to better serve the alumni and  
friends of Norwich University.

The purpose of this organization is to commemorate 
the death of those alumni, faculty, staff, and friends  
of the University who have made a significant 
contribution to the University.

Significant contributions are defined as:
• Sustained volunteer service, typically a minimum of

ten years, that has positively impacted the University.

OR

• Financial contributions, currently achieving the
two-star level ($100K) in the Partridge Society.

Service on one or more of the University boards or 
organizations in a voluntary capacity, examples include 
but are not limited to: 

• �Board of Trustees
• �Norwich University Alumni Association (NUAA)
• �Partridge Society Board
• �Board of Fellows
• �Cemetery Association Board
• �Regional Club Leadership
• �Admissions Ambassadors
• �Class Agents
• �Other

The Rules and Regulations will define the minimum 
contribution necessary for inclusion on the wall. The 
contribution beginning October 1, 2017 is $2500.

The application deadline will be no later than August 1, 
and the committee will meet on an “as needed” basis 
to review applications. Applicants will be notified of 
committee decisions.

For additional information:
Jamie Comolli • Norwich University Harmon Wall

158 Harmon Drive, Northfield, VT 05663  
jwirasni@norwich.edu • Phone: (802) 485-2300 • Fax: (802) 485-2340


